

OIA20-0273

2 6 JUN 2020

John Luke fyi-request-13020-74226748@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John Luke

Thank you for your email on 4 June 2020 relating to NAEAC meeting minutes since 2014.

The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) will not be able to respond within the timeframe set out in the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) because your request is for a large quantity of information and meeting the normal 20 working day time limit would unreasonably interfere with the operations of MPI.

MPI will reply to your request by no later than 20 August 2020, earlier if possible.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

Yours sincerely

Chris Rodwell

Director Animal Health & Welfare

Charles Fergusson Building, 34-38 Bowen Street Wellington 6011, New Zealand